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EXECUTIVE SUMMARY 
 
 
 

 
 
Recommendation that the Broward College District Board of Trustees authorize a standard agreement 
(purchase order) with Alfred Clayton Photography, Inc. dba Downtown Photo for photos items for use in 
the SBSHS pathway fundraising one-pager created by the marketing team of the Broward College Office 
of Advancement. Fiscal Impact: $225.00 
 
Presenter(s):  Jamonica Rolle, Vice Provost, Academic Affairs 

 
What is the purpose of this contract and why is it needed? The item was for content for the pathway one-
pager requested and designed by the Office of Advancement. The one-pager was sent to prospective donors to 
the SBSHS Pathway Student Success Fund.  

What procurement process or bid waiver was used and why? Small purchase for Category One ($0.00 - 
$10,000) per College Procedure A6Hx2-6.34 was used, where there is no formal or informal competitive 
requirements for goods and services acquired by the College at this dollar threshold. One quote was obtained by 
the requesting department to identify the best value for the required commodity or service.  

Is this a budgeted expenditure from the budget established at the last June Board of Trustees meeting? 
Yes. 

What fund, cost center and line item(s) were used? FD100 PG000034 BU00 CC0312. 

Has Broward College used this vendor before for these products or services? Yes. 

Was the product or service acceptable in the past? Yes. 

Was there a return on investment anticipated when entering this contract? Yes. 

Was that return on investment not met, met, or exceeded and how? The item was used in one-pager for 
January Salon by a donor, which raised $1,500+ for the SBSHS Student Success Fund. More donors are 
interested and expected to donate. 

Does this directly or indirectly feed one of the Social Enterprise tactics and how?  Fuel Partner 
collaboration and guarantee access to Higher Education through the SBSHS Student Success Fund.   

Did the vendor amend Broward College’s legal terms and conditions [to be answered by the Legal Office] 
if the College’s standard contract was used and was this acceptable to the Legal Office? 

The General Counsel's office has reviewed the agreement and any deviation to the College's standard terms has 
been deemed acceptable. 
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